
We are excited to announce a new feature in Workday that will allow you to opt-out of receiving a paper 

copy of your W-2. Help us support our sustainability goals of saving energy, saving water, reducing 

waste and shrinking our carbon footprint associated with the paper process. Last year we printed over 

50,000 W-2s and our goal this year is to reduce that by 70%.  

Use this link: https://wd5.myworkday.com/oregon/d/task/2997$3073.htmld to go directly to “Tax 

Forms Printing Elections” then select, “Edit” as shown in Figure 1. 

Figure 1 

Figure 2 shows where to choose “Receive electronic copy of my Year End Tax Documents”.  Click “OK” to 

complete your electronic copy elections. 

 

Figure 2 

Employees can also see the option to elect to receive an electronic copy of W-2, under “Tax Document” 

in the “Payroll” app in Workday. Follow the Help Article, “Elect to Receive Electronic Copy of W-2” for 

step-by-step instructions or watch a video tutorial on how to “Elect to Receive Electronic Copy of W-2" 

in Workday.  

https://wd5.myworkday.com/oregon/d/task/2997$3073.htmld
https://wd5.myworkday.com/oregon/email-universal/inst/25755$1816/rel-task/2998$40834.htmld
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FPhE2PtqDJYk&data=05%7C02%7CTerry.SVAY%40das.oregon.gov%7C38091770c0e14d335d9b08dcf83d3c9e%7Caa3f6932fa7c47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638658189103630224%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZoD8v4tHMvOHAPOT0JMUAz70n7gkZ4hjl2t%2FcNF37gk%3D&reserved=0


Please note all terminated employees and employees on leave will default to receiving both electronic 

and paper copy of W-2.  

With your help, we can reduce our paper use and be good stewards of our planet by electing to receive 

electronic copies of W-2. Learn more about our sustainability goals, visit the Office of Sustainability 

webpage.  

Sincerely,  

Oregon Department of Administrative Services Workday Team 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/das/pages/office-of-sustainability.aspx

